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8th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am pleased to confirm that class VB6FS are visiting Blackwater Leisure Centre, Maldon  on Monday 22nd April 2024. 

For the trip, all pupils will need: 

• A packed lunch (no sweets/fizzy or energy drinks please)  
• Swimsuit and towel 

 

Students do not need to wear their normal school uniform. 

We will leave school around 09.30 and will be back in time for the normal hometime arrangements. 

There is a £7.00 donation request for this trip. This covers the entrance fee and transport costs. This is payable in 
your School Gateway account.  

Payment should be made by Friday 5th April. As with all school trips, if we do not receive sufficient funds, it may not 
be able to go ahead. 

Please contact me via the communication book if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms S Lee 

Class Instructor  

VB6FS 

 

 

 


